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Cazier, Tim

From: Cazier, Tim
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2012 3:02 PM
To: 'nkrauth@qwestoffice.net'
Subject: M-92-58 Mica White Conversion Comments
Attachments: COMMENTS-SHPO-REVISION - 3142012, 73912 AM-JWD.pdf; COMMENTS-BLM-

REVISION - 352012, 72442 AM-JWD.pdf; COMMENTS-CPW_PERMIT FILE - 3262012, 
14755 PM-CMB.pdf; COMMENTS-DWR-20MAR12_m1992058.pdf

Hi Nicole, 

 

We received the attached comments from the Colorado Parks and Wildlife (COMMENTS-CPW_PERMIT FILE - 3262012, 

14755 PM-CMB.pdf) discussing additional plant species for reclamation.  I know Bill is meeting with Rick Romano next 

week and I thought it would be a good idea if he had these comments when he meets with Rick.  These comments 

should be addressed in the adequacy review response you and/or Bill are working on now. 

 

I’ve also attached PDF versions of other comments we’ve received from: a) the State Division of Water resources 

(regarding groundwater),  b) State Historical Preservation Office (regarding cultural resources), and c) the Bureau of 

Land Management (which I believe you’ve already seen). 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Tim Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO  80203 

ph: 303-866-3567 x8169 

fax: 303-832-8106 

tim.cazier@state.co.us 

 
 


